
July 20, 1977 

Mr. Ron Schuyler 
State Health Department 
4210 E 11th Avenue 
Denver, CO 80220 

Dear Mr. Schuyler: 

Re: Water Pollution Control Grant No. C-080337-02 

On June 30, 1977, we sent a letter to the Office of Grants 
of the Environmental Protection Agency requesting a reim-
bursement and final payment for a Step II design grant for 
the above referenced project which was the design of modifi-
cations to our existing wastewater treatment plant. 

The City of Grand Junction does not wish to construct the 
designed improvements at this time; therefore, we request 
that the State review the design of Nelson, Haley, Patterson, 
& Quirk for completeness under terms of the contract and also 
certify to the Environmental Protection Agency so that EPA 
may process our request for reimbursement. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to let me know. 

Sincerely, 

74/  za 
	

/c. 
Duane R. Jensen, P.E. 
City Engineet-Utilities 

DRJ/hm 

cc - Carl Heskett 
Environmental Protection Agency 
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